
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

It is recommended that the Board approve the appropriate  
expenses for school board members to attend the April, 2013,  
National School Boards Association Annual Conference in  
San Diego, California.   
 
 
 
Dr. Gearl Loden, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     


